
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Admin/Comm/Lett/WholeSchool/18-19/AltTowers      8th February 2019 
  
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Alton Towers Reward Visit 
 

As part of the Culcheth High School’s revamp of its reward system under the #WeAreCHS drive, I would 
like to give students and parents advanced notice of how students can earn the right to participate in our 
traditional end of year visit to Alton Towers. 
 
In order to access this visit, students must meet the following criteria: 
 

 90% of lessons rated as good, or better, according to Culcheth High School register data 

 96% minimum attendance with good punctuality 

 Have received no fixed term exclusions for the current academic year 2018-2019 

 Have no outstanding debts to the school 
 
Progress Leader/Senior Leadership team decisions on attendees are final. 
 
Dates and costings have not yet been confirmed for the visit, but will be communicated to parents, carers 
and students in good time. 
 
Lastly I would like to take the opportunity to remind all parents, carers and students that regular prize draws 
(twice per half term, per year group) are ongoing; all students demonstrating our school values of Respect, 
Honesty and Excellence have the opportunity to win a £25 Amazon gift card. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
P Groves (Mr) 
Assistant Head teacher (Behaviour) 
 

 


